REPORT FROM THE TARTAN COMMITTE

PHYLLIS METCALF

The Tartan Committee have had a very successful year. We
are looking for a different place to purchase our glassware. Canadian
Art China have been more costly than customers want to pay; so far
we haven't been successful.

Presto-Crest in Kincardine are supplying us with caps, T-chirts
sweat shirts. The new crests are selling well. Our heavy weight
Tartan is sold out. At this time we are unsure whether we will be

ordering more or not.
This is my last year in the Tartan, I have enjoyed it very much.

I wish to thank my alternate, Mary Ziegler - she was always
willing to hekp at the craft sales. I wish her the best when she takes
over in September.

This is 30 years for the Tartan, so we will be having a
cake at the Rally.

Submitted by Phyllis Metcalf

BRUCE EAST TWEEDSMUIR HISTORY REPOET

Thanks to Branch Curators for nine reports from the eleven
Branches. The Branches had many different programs, some trips
to Historical places, and museums. All Branches celebrated the 100th
Anniversary in different ways. The District with a special Variety
Night with a large turn out and exceptionall good program and food.
Other Branch topics were Cld Coock Books displayed and shared, 01d
Health remedies discussed. History of one Hamlet given and studies.
The rose bush was planted by some branches. History Books are stored
in Libraries, Museums and the Curator's Homes. Last fall a Curator
Workshop was held in Wiarton - two Branch Curators and the District
Curator attended - a very gcod day.

This will be my last report and after attending the workshop,
T would recommend that a committee be formed to examine the book
and restor it using a propger book and paper so as to retain the
information for now and into the future.

Thanks to all,

Sadie Pilgrim





